
 

BUCHHOLZ STUDENT SHADOWING PROGRAM HAS BEGUN! 

WHAT IS SHADOWING? 

 Shadowing allows prospective students to follow or “shadow” a current 9th grade student 

at Buchholz High.  We match students based on their interests and allow them to see 

what academic options are available to them.   

WHO CAN SHADOW? 

 Any current 8th grade student enrolled in Alachua County Schools.  

WHY SHADOW? 

 Shadowing provides a unique opportunity for students to talk with current students and 

get a “real world” perspective on the highly sought after programs we offer.  These 

include, but are not limited to:  

o Advanced Placement classes  

o Academies of Finance and Entrepreneurship 

o Band/Drama/Chorus/Art 

o Foreign Language 

HOW? 

 If you are interested in having your student shadow at Buchholz High, please contact 

Mrs. Suzanne Jenkins in our Guidance department at 955-6702.  She will collect 

information about your child and initiate the process.   

 Transportation is not provided.  Students must be dropped off by 8:15 am and picked up 

by 2:00 pm in the Guidance Reception area. 

 Students need to make arrangements to bring or purchase a lunch. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR INTEREST IN BUCHHOLZ HIGH SCHOOL,                        

GO BOBCATS! 

 


